IT'S TIME FOR FAST TRACK

It's that time again for FAST (Friday After School Thing),  Loma Rica Community Church's after school jr. high program to begin.  We have been doing this program for years and we are getting ready for another great year.  David Rice (associate pastor) will be picking up kids right after school on Fridays just outside of the school property from Foothill and will take the kids to his house in Browns Valley.  We leave Browns Valley at 4:40 pm each week to return to the youth center at Loma Rica Community Church by 5:00 pm.  If you would like to pick up your jr. high student after FAST in Browns Valley you will need to be there by 4:30 pm or you will need to pick them up at the youth center from 5pm-8pm.  David Rice's address is 10128 Carriage Lane, Browns Valley CA  (off Bald Mtn. Rd.) We will start on 9-9-16. You will need the attached permission slip to attend this event.
YOUTH CENTER

The Youth Center is designed to be a safe and fun place for jr. high and high school students to hang out.  We intentionally build relationships with the kids and try to encourage them in their education, families, friends, and faith.  At the Youth Center we provide hot dogs free of charge and the kids can buy candy and soda if they bring money.  We also support a child through Compassion International (an organization that helps feed and educate children in countries where great poverty exist.  This takes $40 a month and the kids at the youth center have been sponsoring children for about 11 years.  We encourage the youth to bring an extra dollar when they can to help support this outreach.  If you have any questions regard FAST or the YOUTH CENTER please call David Rice at 743-2316 hm., 701-6246 cell, or 743-5435 church or at riceinbv@sbcglobal.net .  We are looking forward to a great year and as always we are planning to have several all nighters for our jr. high students.  We will be sending home special permission slips for those types of events.  Please sign the attached permission slip if you would like your jr. high student to attend FAST and they can give it to David Rice when he picks them up.  We will begin FAST on September 9, 2016.   The Youth Center is open from 5 pm til 8:00 pm.

